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-+ B DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH AND HUMAN SERVICES Public Health Service 

Food and Drug AdministratIon 
College Park, MD 20740 

Sin Hang Lee, M .D. 
President 
Fleminger, Inc. 
160 Hawley Lane, Suite 205 
Trumbull, CT 066 11 

RE: Docket No. 2004Q-0083: Qualified Health Claim Petition for Green Tea and 
Reduced Risk of Cancer 

Dear Dr. Lee: 

This letter responds to your October 26,2004, letter to Kathleen Ellwood, Ph.D. Your letter was 
written in response to our telephone request on October 25,2004, for a three month extension of 
the decision regarding the green tea and cancer qualified health claim petition referenced above. 
You agreed to the extension of the decision. The request for the extension is to allow more time 
for review of the petition and does not suggest any particular outcome of our decision on the 
petition. 

You will be notified of the decision by January 28,2005, when the decision will be made 
publicly available. The decision letter will be placed in the docket for the petition. 

Thank you for your cooperation. If you have any questions, please contact me at 301-436-1450. 
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Vincent de Jesus, M .S., R.D. 
Nutrition Programs and Labeling Staff 
Office of Nutritional Products, Labeling 

and Dietary Supplements 
Center for Food Safety 

and Applied Nutrition 


